
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: NoHo Neighborhood Council 
Name: Peter Haderlein 
Phone Number: 8187956992 
Email: peter.haderlein.nohonc@gmail.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(20) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 06/08/2020 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 06/25/2020 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 20-0215 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: At its regularly scheduled public meeting on June 8, 2020, the NoHo Neighborhood
Council voted 20 [YEA] to 0 [NAY] with no abstentions in favor of Council File 20-0215, which
requests $450,000 of the State’s Homeless, Housing, Assistance and Prevention program grant fund
for additional funding in Council District 2 for a Multi-Disciplinary Team (“MDT”) to provide
assistance and specialized services for persons experiencing homelessness. 
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Community Impact Statement in support City Council File 20-0215 

Funding for a Services & Outreach Team in CD2 

June 8, 2020 

Dear Honorable Councilmembers, 

At its regularly scheduled public meeting on June 8, 2020, the NoHo Neighborhood Council 

voted 20 [YEA] to 0 [NAY] with no abstentions in favor of Council File 20-0215, which requests 

additional funding in Council District 2 for a Multi-Disciplinary Team (“MDT”) to provide 

assistance and specialized services for persons experiencing homelessness, such as mental 

health assistance, referrals for substance abuse support and treatment, case management, and 

connections to housing authorities.  

In the wake of COVID-19, our neighbors living on the street without a home are increasingly 

vulnerable. Municipal services have reduced hours, public spaces such as parks and libraries are 

closed, and food banks are stretched to their limits. An economic downturn is set to reduce our 

city’s capacity to provide for and protect our most at-risk residents.   

We urge the Los Angeles City Council to support the allocation of $450,000 of the State’s 

Homeless, Housing, Assistance and Prevention program grant fund for outreach services in 

Council District 2 as soon as possible.  

Sincerely, 
Paul Storiale, President 
NoHo Neighborhood Council 
 

 


